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Welcome back!

                                       

Teaching staff 

We would like to welcome Mrs Wellstood, 

who is teaching Class 3 along with Mr 

Morrison, to our school. 

Also Mrs Cooper has been made Assistant 

Head Teacher working alongside Mrs Sim.  

 

Andy Seed, author 

The author Andy Seed visited us in school 

last week to work with the whole 

school. Everyone had a very 

enjoyable day and got some 

great ideas for their own 

writing. 

 

E-Safety 

Just a reminder that if your child got any 

new electronic devices over the Christmas 

period, to check the settings are correct to 

restrict their viewing. 

 

Dinner money 

Please ensure all dinner money is paid on a 

Monday for the following week – we have 

to submit the payments to County Hall 

weekly and late payments by parents have to 

be subsidised by school. 

 

Butterwick Hospice 

We raised £129.53 selling 

Christmas toys in school, all 

proceeds to the charity. 

Thank you to everyone who 

supported this. 

 

Parent Governors 

We have 2 vacancies for parent governors at 

school, if anyone is interested please contact 

Mrs Binks for further details. 

 

Contact numbers 

Please ensure that you let the office know 

of any changes of contact 

numbers for the children – we 

have had several instances 

lately where we could not 

contact anyone for a pupil. 
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Dates for the diary 

Wednesday 18th January                       - C3 Parent Event 

Wednesday 8th February                       - C4 Parent Event 

Friday 17th February                           - School closes 3.15 Half term holiday 

Monday 27th February                          - School reopens 

Thursday 2nd March                             - World Book Day 

Monday 13th March                             - SMSC week 

Thursday 23rd March                           - Whole school Maths Day 

Thursday 6th April                              - Easter Egg competition 

Friday 7th April                                 - Awards Assembly 

                                                   - School closes 3.15 Easter holiday 

Monday 24th April                               - School reopens 

    

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 


